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STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE COMMITTEE – MEETING SNAPSHOT 

Here’s a brief overview of the key decisions made and matters discussed by the Student Representative Committee 
(SRC) on 13 May 2019. 

Overview 

The full minutes of this meeting will also be on the website once they are ratified at the next meeting of the SRC 
(this will be held on 3 June 2019).  The minutes are the formal record of the decisions made by the SRC, but the 
outline below gives you an overview of the important issues dealt with at the latest meeting. 

 

Decisions made by the SRC 

The SRC made the following decisions: 

 Sustainable SRC: The SRC makes a commitment to being more environmentally conscious in their decision 

making; 

 SRC Postgraduate Conference Grants: The SRC approved the allocation of $100,000 from the ex-MUPRA 

fund pool for the creation of a SRC Postgraduate Conference Funding Grants.; 

 Postgraduate Clubs and Societies Grants: The SRC approved the allocation of $63,770 from the ex-

MUPRA fund pool for the creation of a Postgraduate Clubs and Societies Grants; 

 Funding Application: The SRC approved the following grant application: 

o Macquarie Disney Appreciation Society - $1,008 for the pre-movie drinks for the screening of Aladdin; 

whereby $500 must be spent on food and only $508 be spent on drinks.  

 

Other Matters 

SRC also noted: 

 presentation from the Director of Property on Campus Development Strategy; 

 April 2019 SRC and Postgraduate Fund Expenditure Reports from the Treasurer; 

 a discussion regarding to the cultural awareness training for student representatives and staff; 

 updates from the SRC Spokesperson;  

 update on the sleeping pods initiative; and 

 update on the transport concessions for International students and full-time students enrolled in external units. 

 


